
Summer President’s Message 2024 
August 10, 2024 

 
 

🎶 Roll out those lazy, hazy, crazy days of summer. You'll wish that 
summer could always be here! 🎶 
 

Wherever your summer travels have taken you -- north, west, east or right here in the 
Sunshine State -- we can all agree, ‘tis a scorcher 🥵 and a soaker 🌧️!  Meantime, we have 
been keeping cool and busy preparing for our upcoming season. It won’t be long before we will 
kick off the 9-Hole LGA Season. 

What's New and What's On the Horizon: 

• By now you've heard about the Club's new website (universitypark-fl.com), mobile app 
(ClubHouse) and new tee-times booking platform (Jonas).  Ashley Hayden tells us 
more about it here. 

• Our Communications team has been tweaking and updating our own 9-Hole LGA 
website. Check out their work in progress! http://www.upcclga9.com/ 

• Opening Day is October 17th.  We will kick-off by celebrating the 30th Anniversary of 
the 9-Hole LGA. Watch for the save-the-date and sign-up sheet. 

• Pink Week 💖 is scheduled to kick off the week of October 21st. We will be partnering 
with our 18-Hole colleagues. (We still need a few more volunteers, please.) Watch for 
more details and sign-up sheets. It’s not too early to get your pink outfits ready 🎀! 

Over the coming weeks, our Executive Team and Board Members will meet to prepare, review, 
and approve the agenda for our Business Meeting and agree on budget allocations of funds for 
this year’s events.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back for an exciting new season! If you have 
any questions or comments, please feel free to get in touch with any one of us! 
 
Enjoy the rest of your Summer! 
Carole, Jeanie, Anne, Kim, Mary Ann, Maureen  
 
9 Hole LGA Website: www.upcclga9.com 
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